
Noninvasive Prenatal Diagnosis of Congenital Adrenal Hyperplasia 

If you or your family member has Congenital Adrenal Hyperplasia (CAH), and you are thinking of 

becoming pregnant, you may be interested in participating in a study that will help determine in early 

pregnancy whether your baby is a boy or a girl and whether he or she has CAH, just by testing the 

pregnant woman’s blood.  The study requires giving about one tablespoon of blood.  For more 

information, please contact the research team of Dr. Maria I. New, MD at the Mount Sinai School of 

Medicine by calling 212-241-7847.  


